

Subject: [EXTERNAL] PDS CCB: One new SCR for us to consider (CCB-337)

Date: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 at 1:45:30 PM Pacific Daylight Time

From: Steven Joy

To: EXTERNAL-Stein, Tom (US 4210-Affiliate), Hughes, J S (US 398B), dheather@cosmos.esa.int, Gopala Krishna, Joe Mafi, Morgan, Thomas H. (GSFC-6901), sbesse@sciops.esa.int, EXTERNAL-Slavney, Susan (US 4210-Affiliate), tanya.lim@sciops.esa.int, Yukio Yamamoto, EXTERNAL-Stone, Jesse V (US 398A-Affiliate), Lynn Neakrase, Matt Tiscareno, Santa Martinez, Mark Bentley, Ed Guinness, EXTERNAL-Mayer, David P (US 398B-Affiliate)

CC: EXTERNAL-Hare, Trent M (US 398A-Affiliate), Law, Emily S (US 3980), Joyner, Ronald (US 398G)

Folks -

Last week Emily has sent us another SCR to consider and recommends an e-vote. Sorry I'm taking so long to get this out. The SCR passed without dissent, with one abstention. Please review the SCR and send me your vote by 10am Tuesday Oct 26. As always, anyone is free to request a telecon to discuss this change request. If you're going to request a telecon, please let me know by Monday Oct 25. If a telecon is requested, we will hold it on Tuesday, July 26 at our normal meeting time.

[CCB-237](#) Change data type Modification_Detail/modification_date to ASCII_Date_Time_YMD
Passed DDWG votes : 9 Yes; 1 abstain;

Thanks,

-Steve